

Te Tāhuhu o te Mātauranga

10 December 2012

**National Office** 

Tertiary, International & System Performance P O Box 1666 Wellington New Zealand Phone: 04 463 8000 Fax: 04 463 8088 www.minedu.govt.nz

File: 727879

**Brendon Mills** 

fyi-request-664-cd2fc394@requests.fyi.org.nz

## Dear Brendon Mills

Thank you for your email of 14 November 2012 requesting a list of schools in Taranaki that have been closed over the period from 1980-2012.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982.

The information you requested is enclosed. Information on school closures is only available from 1984 onwards.

Yours sincerely

David Lambie Group Manager

Education Information & Analysis